Maid Of Fairbourne Hall
Thank you very much for reading maid of fairbourne hall. As you may know,
people have look hundreds times for their chosen readings like this maid of
fairbourne hall, but end up in infectious downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they juggled with some infectious bugs inside their laptop.
maid of fairbourne hall is available in our book collection an online access to
it is set as public so you can get it instantly.
Our books collection saves in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the maid of fairbourne hall is universally compatible with any
devices to read

The Apothecary's Daughter Julie Klassen 2009-01-01 Lillian Haswell, brilliant
daughter of the local apothecary, yearns for more adventure and experience than
life in her father's shop and their small village provides. She also longs to
know the truth behind her mother's disappearance, which villagers whisper about
but her father refuses to discuss. Opportunity comes when a distant aunt offers
to educate her as a lady in London. Exposed to fashionable society and romance-as well as clues about her mother--Lilly is torn when she is summoned back to
her ailing father's bedside. Women are forbidden to work as apothecaries, so to
save the family legacy, Lilly will have to make it appear as if her father is
still making all the diagnoses and decisions. But the suspicious eyes of a
scholarly physician and a competing apothecary are upon her. As they vie for
village prominence, three men also vie for Lilly's heart.
Lady of Milkweed Manor Julie Klassen 2008-01-01 The engaging and moving story
of a once-proper lady who finds herself in a most unexpected situation; a
romance set in Regency England.
The Ladies of Ivy Cottage (Tales from Ivy Hill Book #2) Julie Klassen
2017-12-05 New from the Top Author of Inspirational Regency Romance Return to
Ivy Hill in The Ladies of Ivy Cottage as friendships deepen, romances blossom,
and mysteries unfold. Living with the two Miss Groves in Ivy Cottage,
impoverished gentlewoman Rachel Ashford is determined to earn her own
livelihood . . . somehow. When the village women encourage her to open a
subscription library with the many books she has inherited or acquired through
donations, Rachel discovers two mysteries hidden among them. A man who once
broke her heart helps her search for clues, but will both find more than they
bargained for? Rachel's friend and hostess, Mercy Grove, has given up thoughts
of suitors and fills her days managing her girls' school. So when several men
take an interest in Ivy Cottage, she assumes pretty Miss Ashford is the cause.
Exactly what--or who--has captured each man's attention? The truth may surprise
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them all. Meanwhile, life has improved at the coaching inn and Jane Bell is
ready to put grief behind her. Now if only the man she misses would return--but
where is he? As the women of Ivy Hill search for answers about the past and
hope for the future, might they find love along the way?
Death of a Maid M. C. Beaton 2007-02-22 From the author of the Agatha Raisin
television series...DEATH OF A MAID: A Hamish Macbeth MysteryMrs. Gillespie is
famous around the northwest of Sutherland for being the best charwoman ever. Of
course, if anyone has any social pretensions one does not say charwoman, one
talks about "my maid". Hamish Macbeth wins Mrs. Gillespie's services in a
church raffle but spends most of the day trying to avoid her. She is a
malicious gossip and she bangs around the furniture and clanks pots--he wonders
how on earth she managed to get such a good reputation. Then she is found dead
in a large house belonging to a retired professor who was out the day she was
killed. She has been struck down by a metal bucket of water. Remembering Mrs.
Gillespie's malicious gossip, Hamish is sure she delighted in finding out
secrets and probably searched through the drawers of the houses she cleaned,
which means everyone whose home she cleaned could be a suspect.
The Tutor's Daughter Julie Klassen 2013-01-01 Award-Winning Regency Romance
from Bestselling Author Julie Klassen Emma Smallwood, determined to help her
widowed father regain his spirits when his academy fails, agrees to travel with
him to the distant Cornwall coast, to the cliff-top manor of a baronet and his
four sons. But after they arrive and begin teaching the younger boys,
mysterious things begin to happen and danger mounts. Who does Emma hear playing
the pianoforte, only to find the music room empty? Who sneaks into her room at
night? Who rips a page from her journal, only to return it with a chilling
illustration? The baronet's older sons, Phillip and Henry, wrestle with
problems--and secrets--of their own. They both remember Emma Smallwood from
their days at her father's academy. She had been an awkward, studious girl. But
now one of them finds himself unexpectedly drawn to her. When the suspicious
acts escalate, can the clever tutor's daughter figure out which brother to
blame...and which brother to trust with her heart?
The Secret of Pembrooke Park Julie Klassen 2014-11-25 Praise for Julie Klassen
"A remarkable tale with many unpredictable twists and turns."--CBA
Retailers+Resources "A treat for [readers] who want their historical romances
served up with a generous dash of mystery."--Booklist "[Klassen's] work appeals
to all who seek a riveting Regency romance."--RT Book Reviews Abigail Foster is
the practical daughter. She fears she will end up a spinster, especially as she
has little dowry, and the one man she thought might marry her seems to have
fallen for her younger, prettier sister. Facing financial ruin, Abigail and her
father search for more affordable lodgings, until a strange solicitor arrives
with an astounding offer: the use of a distant manor house abandoned for
eighteen years. The Fosters journey to imposing Pembrooke Park and are startled
to find it entombed as it was abruptly left: tea cups encrusted with dry tea,
moth-eaten clothes in wardrobes, a doll's house left mid-play... The handsome
local curate welcomes them, but though he and his family seem acquainted with
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the manor's past, the only information they offer is a stern warning: Beware
trespassers drawn by rumors that Pembrooke Park contains a secret room filled
with treasure. This catches Abigail's attention. Hoping to restore her family's
finances--and her dowry--Abigail looks for this supposed treasure. But eerie
sounds at night and footprints in the dust reveal she isn't the only one
secretly searching the house. Then Abigail begins receiving anonymous letters,
containing clues about the hidden room and startling discoveries about the
past. As old friends and new foes come calling at Pembrooke Park, secrets come
to light. Will Abigail find the treasure and love she seeks...or very real
danger?
True to You (A Bradford Sisters Romance Book #1) Becky Wade 2017-05-02 Winner
of the 2018 Christy Award Book of the Year After a devastating heartbreak three
years ago, genealogist and historical village owner Nora Bradford has decided
that burying her nose in her work and her books is far safer than romance in
the here and now. Unlike Nora, former Navy SEAL and Medal of Honor recipient
John Lawson is a modern-day man, usually 100 percent focused on the present.
But when he's diagnosed with an inherited condition, he's forced to dig into
the secrets of his past and his adoption as an infant, enlisting Nora to help
him uncover the identity of his birth mother. The more time they spend
together, the more this pair of opposites suspects they just might be a perfect
match. However, John's already dating someone and Nora's not sure she's ready
to trade her crushes on fictional heroes for the risks of a real relationship.
Finding the answers they're seeking will test the limits of their identity,
their faith, and their devotion to one another.
The Bittersweet Bride Vanessa Riley 2018-01-29 Widow Theodosia Cecil is
determined to protect her young son. If that means advertising in the newspaper
for a husband to make sure her child’s newfound inheritance stays safe, well,
that’s what she’s going to do. What she didn’t count on was Ewan Fitzwilliam
coming back into her life at the worst possible time. Ewan has been at war for
six years, and while he tries to fight his attraction to Theo, the woman he
believed betrayed him, he can’t understand why she wants nothing to do with
him. She definitely has secrets, and he’s determined to find out what is going
on. But evil machinations at work are doing their best to keep Theo and Ewan
apart... Each book in the Advertisements for Love series is STANDALONE: * The
Bittersweet Bride * The Bashful Bride * The Butterfly Bride * The Bewildered
Bride
The Apothecary Maile Meloy 2011-10-04 It's 1952 and the Scott family has just
moved from Los Angeles to London. Here, fourteen-year-old Janie meets a
mysterious apothecary and his son, Benjamin Burrows - a fascinating boy who's
not afraid to stand up to authority and dreams of becoming a spy. When
Benjamin's father is kidnapped, Janie and Benjamin must uncover the secrets of
the apothecary's sacred book, the Pharmacopoeia, in order to find him, all
while keeping it out of the hands of their enemies - Russian spies in
possession of nuclear weapons. Discovering and testing potions they never
believed could exist, Janie and Benjamin embark on a dangerous race to save the
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apothecary and prevent impending disaster. Together with Ian Schoenherr's
breathtaking illustrations, this is a truly stunning package from cover to
cover.
The Maid of Fairbourne Hall Julie Klassen 2011 Fleeing a dishonorable man,
Margaret abandons her pampered upper-class world for an anonymous life as a
maid in the household of Nathaniel Upchurch, a suitor she once rejected in
hopes of winning his brother.
The Innkeeper of Ivy Hill (Tales from Ivy Hill Book #1) Julie Klassen
2016-12-06 First Series from Bestselling Author Julie Klassen! The lifeblood of
the Wiltshire village of Ivy Hill is its coaching inn, The Bell. But when the
innkeeper dies suddenly, his genteel wife, Jane Bell, becomes the reluctant
owner. Jane has no notion of how to run a business. However, with the town's
livelihood at stake and a large loan due, she must find a way to bring new life
to the inn. Despite their strained relationship, Jane turns to her resentful
mother-in-law, Thora, for help. Formerly mistress of The Bell, Thora is
struggling to find her place in the world. As she and Jane work together, they
form a measure of trust, and Thora's wounded heart begins to heal. When she
encounters two men from her past, she sees them--and her future--in a different
light. With pressure mounting from the bank, Jane employs innovative methods to
turn the inn around, and puzzles over the intentions of several men who seem to
have a vested interest in the place. Will her efforts be enough to save The
Bell? And will Thora embrace the possibility of a second chance at love?
The Silent Governess Julie Klassen 2010-01-01 Believing herself guilty of a
crime, Olivia Keene flees her home, eventually stumbling upon a grand estate
where an elaborate celebration is in progress. But all is not as joyous as it
seems. Lord Bradley has just learned a terrible secret, which, if exposed, will
change his life forever. When he glimpses a figure on the grounds, he fears a
spy or thief has overheard his devastating news. He is stunned to discover the
intruder is a scrap of a woman with her throat badly injured. Fearing she will
spread his secret, he gives the girl a post and confines her to his estate. As
Olivia and Lord Bradley's secrets catch up with them, will their hidden pasts
ruin their hope of finding love?
The Hawk and the Jewel Lori Wick 2004-01-01 The first in the newly repackaged
Kensington Chronicles series, The Hawk and the Jewel sweeps readers from the
tapestried halls of Victorian England to the alabaster courts of Arabia.
Everyone thought little Sunny had perished with Lady Gallagher in storm-tossed
seas off the Arabian coast, but the beautiful toddler had been found, taken to
the palace of Darhabar, and raised as the ruler's own child. Now the emir,
Ahmad Khan, is sending her home, and Sunny's uncertain, new life is completely
in God's hands. This classic series, which has sold more than 375,000 copies,
has a fresh, new look sure to please Lori Wick's longtime fans and readers just
discovering the treasure of a great story.
An Inconvenient Beauty (Hawthorne House Book #4) Kristi Ann Hunter 2017-09-05
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Award-Winning Regency Romance Author on the Rise Griffith, Duke of Riverton,
likes order, logic, and control, and he naturally applies this rational
approach to his search for a bride. He's certain Miss Frederica St. Claire is
the perfect wife for him, but while Frederica is strangely elusive, he can't
seem to stop running into her stunningly beautiful cousin, Miss Isabella
Breckenridge. Isabella should be enjoying her society debut, but with her
family in difficult circumstances, her uncle will only help them if she'll use
her beauty to assist him in his political aims. Already uncomfortable with this
agreement, the more she comes to know Griffith, the more she wishes to be free
of her unfortunate obligation. Will Griffith and Isabella be able to set aside
their pride and face their fears in time to find their own happily-ever-after?
The Bride of Ivy Green (Tales from Ivy Hill Book #3) Julie Klassen 2018-12-04
Much has happened in idyllic Ivy Hill in recent months, and while several
villagers have found new love and purpose, questions remain--and a few dearly
held dreams have yet to be fulfilled. Jane Bell is torn. Gabriel Locke is back
and has made his intentions clear. But Jane is reluctant to give up her inn and
destine another man to a childless marriage. Then someone she never expected to
see again returns to Ivy Hill. . . . Mercy Grove has lost her school and is
resigned to life as a spinster, especially as the man she admires seems out of
reach. Should she uproot herself from Ivy Cottage to become a governess for a
former pupil? Her decision will change more lives than her own. A secretive new
dressmaker arrives in the village, but the ladies soon suspect she isn't who
she claims to be. Will they oust the imposter, or help rescue her from a
dangerous predicament? In the meantime, everyone expects Miss Brockwell to
marry a titled gentleman, even though her heart is drawn to another. While the
people of Ivy Hill anticipate one wedding, an unexpected bride may surprise
them all. Don't miss this romantic, stirring conclusion to Tales from Ivy Hill.
The Painter's Daughter Julie Klassen 2015-11-24 Julie Klassen Is the Gold
Standard for Inspirational Regency Fiction Sophie Dupont, daughter of a
portrait painter, assists her father in his studio, keeping her own artwork out
of sight. She often walks the cliffside path along the north Devon coast,
popular with artists and poets. It's where she met the handsome Wesley
Overtree, the first man to tell her she's beautiful. Captain Stephen Overtree
is accustomed to taking on his brother's neglected duties. Home on leave, he's
sent to find Wesley. Knowing his brother rented a cottage from a fellow
painter, he travels to Devonshire and meets Miss Dupont, the painter's
daughter. He's startled to recognize her from a miniature portrait he carries
with him--one of Wesley's discarded works. But his happiness plummets when he
realizes Wesley has left her with child and sailed away to Italy in search of a
new muse. Wanting to do something worthwhile with his life, Stephen proposes to
Sophie. He does not offer love, or even a future together, but he can save her
from scandal. If he dies in battle, as he believes he will, she'll be a
respectable widow with the protection of his family. Desperate for a way to
escape her predicament, Sophie agrees to marry a stranger and travel to his
family's estate. But at Overtree Hall, her problems are just beginning. Will
she regret marrying Captain Overtree when a repentant Wesley returns? Or will
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she find herself torn between the father of her child and her growing affection
for the husband she barely knows?
Short-Straw Bride (The Archer Brothers Book #1) Karen Witemeyer 2012-06-01
Lighthearted Historical Romance From a Rising Star No one steps on Archer land.
Not if they value their life. But when Meredith Hayes overhears a lethal plot
to burn the Archer brothers off their ranch, a twelve-year-old debt compels her
to take the risk. Fourteen years of constant vigilance hardens a man. Yet when
Travis Archer confronts a female trespasser with the same vivid blue eyes as
the courageous young girl he once aided, he can't bring himself to send her
away. And when an act of sacrifice leaves her injured and her reputation in
shreds, gratitude and guilt send him riding to her rescue once again. Four
brothers. Four straws. One bride. Despite the fact that Travis is no longer the
gallant youth Meredith once dreamed about, she determines to stand by his side
against the enemy that threatens them both. But will love ever be hers? Or will
Travis always see her merely as a short-straw bride?
Shadows of Swanford Abbey Julie Klassen 2021-12-07 Agatha Christie meets Jane
Austen in this atmospheric Regency tale brimming with mystery, intrigue, and
romance. When Miss Rebecca Lane returns to her home village after a few years
away, her brother begs for a favor: go to nearby Swanford Abbey and deliver his
manuscript to an author staying there who could help him get published. Feeling
responsible for her brother's desperate state, she reluctantly agrees. The
medieval monastery turned grand hotel is rumored to be haunted. Once there,
Rebecca begins noticing strange things, including a figure in a hooded black
gown gliding silently through the abbey's cloisters. For all its renovations
and veneer of luxury, the ancient foundations seem to echo with whispers of the
past--including her own. For there she encounters Sir Frederick--magistrate,
widower, and former neighbor--who long ago broke her heart. When the famous
author is found murdered in the abbey, Sir Frederick begins questioning staff
and guests and quickly discovers that several people held grudges against the
man, including Miss Lane and her brother. Haunted by a painful betrayal in his
past, Sir Frederick searches for answers but is torn between his growing
feelings for Rebecca and his pursuit of the truth. For Miss Lane is clearly
hiding something. . . .
The Girl in the Gatehouse Julie Klassen 2011-01-01 Miss Mariah Aubrey, banished
after a scandal, hides herself away in a long-abandoned gatehouse on the far
edge of a distant relative's estate. There, she supports herself and her loyal
servant the only way she knows how--by writing novels in secret. Captain
Matthew Bryant, returning to England successful and wealthy after the
Napoleonic wars, leases an impressive estate from a cash-poor nobleman,
determined to show the society beauty who once rejected him what a colossal
mistake she made. When he discovers an old gatehouse on the property, he is
immediately intrigued by its striking young inhabitant and sets out to uncover
her identity, and her past. But the more he learns about her, the more he
realizes he must distance himself. Falling in love with an outcast would ruin
his well-laid plans. The old gatehouse holds secrets of its own. Can Mariah and
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Captain Bryant uncover them before the cunning heir to the estate buries them
forever?
The Maid of Fairbourne Hall Julie Klassen 2012-01-01 Regency Romance and
Mystery from Bestselling Author Julie Klassen Pampered Margaret Macy flees
London in disguise to escape pressure to marry a dishonorable man. With no
money and nowhere else to go, she takes a position as a housemaid in the home
of Nathaniel Upchurch, a suitor she once rejected in hopes of winning his
dashing brother. Praying no one will recognize her, Margaret fumbles through
the first real work of her life. If she can last until her next birthday, she
will gain an inheritance from a spinster aunt--and sweet independence. But can
she remain hidden as a servant even when prying eyes visit Fairbourne Hall?
Observing both brothers as an "invisible" servant, Margaret learns she may have
misjudged Nathaniel. Is it too late to rekindle his admiration? And when one of
the family is nearly killed, Margaret alone discovers who was responsible.
Should she come forward, even at the risk of her reputation and perhaps her
life? And can she avoid an obvious trap meant to force her from hiding? On her
journey from wellborn lady to servant to uncertain future, Margaret must learn
to look past appearances and find the true meaning of "serve one another in
love."
Fifteen Minutes Karen Kingsbury 2013-11-07 Zack Dylan has a dream. He wants to
sing on the biggest stages, for the biggest crowds, and he'll do whatever it
takes to make it come true. But Zack also made a promise to his college
sweetheart when he left Kentucky to compete on the popular TV show Fifteen
Minutes: If he made it, nothing would change him or his faith in God.
Overnight, Zack becomes the nation's most popular contestant, a country singer
comparable to a young Tim McGraw. As his star rises, Zack is often asked to
compromise and quiet his beliefs. Just as he's on the verge of winning it all,
his choices lead him to the brink of personal disaster. Meanwhile, a former
Fifteen Minuteswinner is searching for meaning amidst her own private losses.
Can she warn Zack about the real price of fame? Or will Zack lose everything he
loves for his fifteen minutes of glory?
Echoes Kristen Heitzmann 2007-09 Romantic suspense from a best-selling
novelist. Sequel to Unforgotten, Sofie Michelli goes to Sonoma to unravel her
past, but returns to face the future.
Letter Perfect (California Historical Series Book #1) Cathy Marie Hake
2006-08-01 Laugh-Out-Loud Historical Fiction! Ruth Caldwell has always tried to
live up to her mother's expectations of what a lady should be...often with
less-than-impressive results. But when she's forced to journey west to meet the
father she's never seen, Ruth hopes that this might be the place she'll finally
fit in. But her arrival brings about more mayhem than even Ruth is used to. She
soon meets Josh McCain, the son of her father's business partner, but discovers
some startling news: Her father passed away years ago. And though Josh urges
Ruth to claim her inheritance, he grows suspicious of something more sinister
at hand when her "accidents" seem to go beyond Ruth's normal bumbling ways and
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leave her very life in danger.
Lady Maybe Julie Klassen 2015-07-07 In this novel by the three-time Christy
Award-winning author of The Maid of Fairbourne Hall, a woman’s startling
secrets lead her into unexpected danger and romance in Regency England… One
final cry…“God almighty, help us!” and suddenly her world shifted violently,
until a blinding collision scattered her mind and shook her bones. Then, the
pain. The freezing water. And as all sensation drifted away, a hand reached for
hers, before all faded into darkness… Now she has awakened as though from some
strange, suffocating dream in a warm and welcoming room she has never seen
before, and tended to by kind, unfamiliar faces. But not all has been swept
away. She recalls fragments of the accident. She remembers a baby. And a ring
on her finger reminds her of a lie. But most of all, there is a secret. And in
this house of strangers she can trust no one but herself to keep it.
A Tailor-Made Bride Karen Witemeyer 2010-06-01 Jericho "J.T." Tucker wants
nothing to do with Coventry, Texas's new dressmaker. He's all too familiar with
her kind--shallow women more devoted to fashion than true beauty. Yet, except
for her well-tailored clothing, this seamstress is not at all what he expected.
Hannah Richards is confounded by the man who runs the livery. The unsmiling
fellow riles her with his arrogant assumptions and gruff manner while at the
same time stirring her heart with unexpected acts of kindness. Which side of
Jericho Tucker reflects the real man? When Hannah decides to help Jericho's
sister catch a beau--leading to uproarious consequences for the whole town-will Jericho and Hannah find a way to bridge the gap between them?
Good in a Crisis Margaret Overton 2012-03-01 Honest, hopeful, hilarious--the
smartest, most knowing account of a woman and the calamities of midlife since
Nora Ephron's wryly humorous Heartburn.
Fairbourne Hall / The Maid of Fairbourne Hall Julie Klassen 2018 Fleeing a
dishonorable man, Margaret abandons her pampered upper-class world for an
anonymous life as a maid in the household of Nathaniel Upchurch, a suitor she
once rejected in hopes of winning his brother.
The Heiress of Winterwood Sarah E. Ladd 2013 Heiress Amelia Barrett promises to
raise her dying friend's infant baby, but when the baby is kidnapped, Amelia
and Graham, the baby's father, must accept God's sovereignty so they can grasp
the future he has for planned for them.
The Dancing Master Julie Klassen 2014-01-07 Finding himself the man of the
family, London dancing master Alec Valcourt moves his mother and sister to
remote Devonshire, hoping to start over. But he is stunned to learn the village
matriarch has prohibited all dancing, for reasons buried deep in her past. Alec
finds an unlikely ally in the matriarch's daughter. Though he's initially wary
of Julia Midwinter's reckless flirtation, he comes to realize her bold exterior
disguises a vulnerable soul--and hidden sorrows of her own. Julia is quickly
attracted to the handsome dancing master--a man her mother would never approve
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of--but she cannot imagine why Mr. Valcourt would leave London, or why he
evades questions about his past. With Alec's help, can Julia uncover old
secrets and restore life to her somber village...and to her mother's tattered
heart? Filled with mystery and romance, The Dancing Master brings to life the
intriguing profession of those who taught essential social graces for ladies
and gentlemen hoping to make a "good match" in Regency England. Praise for
Julie Klassen's The Tutor's Daughter "Whether you're a fan of Jane Austen or
Charlotte Bronte, or both, you will soon become a fan of Julie Klassen once you
read this wonderful book."--GoodReads "Well-developed characters, plot twists,
and attention to period detail make this a sure bet for fans of Regency
novels."--Library Journal "Regency/Klassen fans will love the mystery, romance,
and drama."--Publishers Weekly Discussion questions included.
A Castaway in Cornwall Julie Klassen 2020-12-01 Laura Callaway daily walks the
windswept Cornwall coast, known for many shipwrecks but few survivors. She
feels like a castaway, set adrift on the tides of fate by the deaths of her
parents and left wanting answers. Now living with her parson uncle and his
parsimonious wife in North Cornwall, Laura is viewed as an outsider even as she
yearns to belong somewhere again. When ships sink, wreckers scour the shore for
valuables, while Laura searches for clues to the lives lost. She has written
letters to loved ones and returned keepsakes to rightful owners. She collects
seashells and mementos, and when a man is washed ashore, she collects him too.
As Laura and a neighbor care for the castaway, the mystery surrounding him
grows. He has abrasions and a deep cut that looks suspiciously like a knife
wound, and he speaks in careful, educated English, yet his accent seems odd.
Other clues wash ashore, and Laura soon realizes he is not who he seems to be.
Their attraction grows, and while she longs to return the man to his rightful
home, evidence against him mounts. With danger pursuing them from every side,
will Laura ever find the answers and love she seeks?
The Knight and the Dove Lori Wick 2004-01-01 Lori Wick’s bestselling series The
Kensington Chronicles (more than 375,000 copies sold) has a fresh, new look
sure to please her longtime fans and draw a new generation of readers. Set in
the 1800s, this series captures the adventure, wealth, and romance of the
British empire. When the king commands Bracken to marry, high-spirited Megan is
chosen to fulfill the edict. Unskilled in the ways of love, Bracken finds Megan
captivating, yet cannot seem to voice his feelings until he almost loses her
forever.
A Bond Never Broken (Daughters of Amana Book #3) Judith Miller 2011-03-01 For
many years, Ilsa Redlich has helped her parents run a hotel in South Amana, but
as the United States enters the Great War, she can feel her world changing. The
residents of the towns surrounding the Amana Colonies used to be accepting of
their quiet, peaceful neighbors, but with anti-German sentiment running high,
the Amana villages are now plagued by vandalism, threats, and insults. Things
get even worse when Ilsa finds out her family won't be allowed to speak German
in public--and that Garon, the childhood friend she's long been smitten with,
has decided to join the army. Jutta Schmidt is shocked when several members of
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the Council of National Defense show up on her family's doorstep. Sure, the
Schmidts once lived in the Amana Colonies, but that was years ago. She's even
more surprised when the council demands that she travel to Amana and report
back on any un-American activities. Not daring to disobey the government
agents, Jutta takes a job at the South Amana hotel, befriends the daughter of
the owners, and begins to eavesdrop every chance she gets. When Jutta hears
Ilsa making antiwar remarks and observes Garon assisting a suspicious outsider,
she is torn at the prospect of betraying her new friends. But what choice does
she have? And when Garon is accused of something far worse than Jutta could
imagine, can the Amana community come to his aid in time?
Visions of the Maid Robin Blaetz 2001 Representations of Joan of Arc have been
used in the United States for the past two hundred years, appearing in
advertising, cartoons, popular song, art, criticism, and propaganda. The
presence of the fifteenth-century French heroine in the cinema is particularly
intriguing in relation to the role of women during wartime. Robin Blaetz argues
that a mythic Joan of Arc was used during the First World War to cast a
medieval glow over an unpopular war, but that she only appeared after the
Second World War to encourage women to abandon their wartime jobs and return to
the home. In Visions of the Maid, Blaetz examines three pivotal films -- Cecil
B. DeMille's 1916 Joan the Woman, Victor Fleming's 1948 Joan of Arc, and Otto
Preminger's 1957 Saint Joan -- as well as addressing a broad array of popular
culture references and every other film about the heroine made or distributed
in the United States. Blaetz is particularly concerned with issues of gender
and the ways in which Joan of Arc's androgyny, virginity, and sacrificial
victimhood were evoked in relation to the evolving roles of women during war
throughout the twentieth century.
A Noble Masquerade (Hawthorne House Book #1) Kristi Ann Hunter 2015-09-01
Sparkling Regency Romance from a Captivating New Voice Lady Miranda Hawthorne
acts every inch the lady, but inside she longs to be bold and carefree.
Entering her fourth Season and approaching spinsterhood in the eyes of society,
she pours her innermost feelings out not in a diary but in letters to her
brother's old school friend, a duke--with no intention of ever sending these
private thoughts to a man she's heard stories about but never met. Meanwhile,
she also finds herself intrigued by Marlow, her brother's new valet, and
although she may wish to break free of the strictures that bind her, falling in
love with a servant is more of a rebellion than she planned. When Marlow
accidentally discovers and mails one of the letters to her unwitting confidant,
Miranda is beyond mortified. And even more shocked when the duke returns her
note with one of his own that initiates a courtship-by-mail. Insecurity about
her lack of suitors shifts into confusion at her growing feelings for two men-one she's never met but whose words deeply resonate with her heart, and one she
has come to depend on but whose behavior is more and more suspicious. When it
becomes apparent state secrets are at risk and Marlow is right in the thick of
the conflict, one thing is certain: Miranda's heart is far from all that's at
risk for the Hawthornes and those they love.
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The Maid of Fairbourne Hall Julie Klassen 2012-01-01 Fleeing a dishonorable
man, Margaret abandons her pampered upper-class world for an anonymous life as
a maid in the household of Nathaniel Upchurch, a suitor she once rejected in
hopes of winning his brother.
The Bridge to Belle Island Julie Klassen 2019-12-03 After a humiliating
mistake, lawyer Benjamin Booker resolves to never again trust a beautiful
woman. When an old friend is killed, the senior partner isn't satisfied with
Bow Street's efforts and asks Benjamin to investigate. Eager to leave London
for a while, Benjamin agrees. Evidence takes him to a remote island on the
Thames, a world unto itself, shrouded in mist and mystery. Soon he finds
himself falling for the main suspect--a woman who claims not to have left the
island in ten years. But should he trust her? On Belle Island, Isabelle feels
safe and leads a productive life, but fear keeps her trapped there. When Mr.
Booker arrives with news of her trustee's murder in London, Isabelle is
stunned. She has not left the island, yet she has a recurring dream about the
man's death. Or is it a memory? She had been furious with him, but she never
intended . . . this. When a second person dies and evidence shockingly points
to her, Isabelle doesn't know who to trust: the attractive lawyer or the
admirer and friends who assemble on the island, each with grudges against the
victim. Can she even trust her own mind? While they search for the truth,
secrets come to light and danger comes calling.
The Silent Governess Julie Klassen 2009 Fleeing her home after believing
herself guilty of a crime, Olivia Keene stumbles upon the grand estate of Lord
Bradley, who gives her a post to confine her lest she reveal a dark secret of
his.
Submerged (Alaskan Courage Book #1) Dani Pettrey 2012-05-01 "Submerged is
romantic suspense that will keep you up at night!"--Bestselling Author Dee
Henderson A sabotaged plane. Two dead deep-water divers. Yancey, Alaska was a
quiet town...until the truth of what was hidden in the depths off the coast
began to appear. Bailey Craig vowed never to set foot in Yancey again. She has
a past, and a reputation--and Yancey's a small town. She's returned to bury a
loved one killed in the plane crash and is determined not to stay even an hour
more than necessary. But then dark evidence emerges and Bailey's own expertise
becomes invaluable for the case. Cole McKenna can handle the deep-sea dives and
helping the police recover evidence. He can even handle the fact that a
murderer has settled in his town and doesn't appear to be moving on. But
dealing with the reality of Bailey's reappearance is a tougher challenge. She
broke his heart, but she is not the same girl who left Yancey. He let her down,
but he's not the same guy she left behind. Can they move beyond the hurts of
their pasts and find a future together?
The Icecutter's Daughter (Land of Shining Water Book #1) Tracie Peterson
2013-03-01 Bestselling Author Unveils New Historical Series Merrill Krause
longs for a family of her own, but she's bound by a promise to her dying mother
to care for her father and older brothers until they no longer need her. She
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enjoys being part of the family business, harvesting ice during the brutal
Minnesota winters. Merrill actively takes part, possessing a keen ability to
work with the horses--despite the advice of her good friend, who disapproves of
her unladylike behavior. When Rurik Jorgenson arrives in their small town to
join his uncle doing carpentry, he soon crosses paths with Merrill. But unlike
other men, who are often frightened away by her older brothers, Rurik isn't
intimidated by them or by Merrill's strength and lack of femininity. As he
thrives under the mentorship of his uncle, Rurik dreams of inheriting the
business and claiming Merrill as his wife. But while he is determined to start
a new life, the past is determined to follow him when his former fiancee and
her brother show up in town. Soon Rurik is put in the center of a major scandal
that may damage his relationship with Merrill. Can they learn to trust God--and
each other--and embrace the promise of love?
An Ivy Hill Christmas Julie Klassen 2020-09-01 Richard Brockwell, the younger
son of Ivy Hill's most prominent family, hasn't been home for Christmas in
years. He prefers to live in the London townhouse, far away from Brockwell
Court, the old family secret that haunts him, and the shadows of his past
mistakes. But then his mother threatens to stop funding his carefree life-unless he comes home for Christmas. Out of options, he sets out for Ivy Hill,
planning to be back on a coach bound for London and his unencumbered bachelor
life as soon as the festivities are over. But Christmas in the country presents
unforeseen surprises, including encounters with an orphaned apprentice, the
first love he disappointed years ago, and Arabella Awdry, a young lady who is
far more appealing than he recalled . . . and determined to have nothing to do
with him. Will Christmastime in Ivy Hill, with its village charm, kissing
boughs, joyous songs, and divine hope, work its magic in his heart . . . and
hers as well?
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